Correspondence Between
Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter



April 11, 2018

John Berry

Berry Riddell

6750 E Camelback Rd Ste 100
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

Re:
7-ZN-2017, 1-11-2017 & 3-AB-2017
Winfield Hotel & Residences

Dear John Berry,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the April 10, 2018 City Council
meeting. The ordinance and resolutions may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office or city website @
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/eServices/ClerkDocs/Default.aspx.

Please remove the red hearing sign as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact me
at 480-312-2258.

Sincerely,

Bryan Cluff
Senior Planner



